
TFTF Time for Tea and Friendship     
Christmas Party 
 
On Monday 4th December, around 35 plus of us enjoyed an afternoon of Friendship and Fun, being 
entertained by John Saville with Christmas songs (some with new words) new and old. A buffet was 
served and presents for all those attending.  
This would not have happened without our willing helpers organising and preparing for this event. 
THANK YOU.  
Our next meeting:  Monday 18th December. 2pm at ECCH 
Our meetings are open for anyone to join us, you will be made welcome! 
Meetings are on the first and third Monday each month, apart from Bank Holidays. 

 


